Ottava, 6th October, 1908,
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I have the honour to direct your attention %o
official letter of the 14th August, and to remind you that
the Department has not received a remittance from M¥r, H. R.
Bedgord since June last, Mr, Bedford still owes $50,00:

Fhe m&“t 0% Elad 10 have Nim ey the amount in °t*
full or at least reduce it by one-half asxalxsad at an early
date,as already suggested, '

The Deputy Minister of Justice,
Ottava.,
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